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SB 210 must not pass!  Mail-in voting has been the major source of voting in Oregon, 

when people living in outlying regions can't make it to the voting polls.  SB 210 is yet 

another effort by Trump and his billionaire cronies to dismantle Democracy in this 

country!  Voting by mail as well as in person should be the right of every Oregonian in 

this Democracy!  This unfair and unjust bill must not pass!   


